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Courtesy photo The annual Hollidaysburg Veterans Home Carnival has been going strong for more than 20 years, and PennCrest Bank is proud and honored to
volunteer at the event. This year’s carnival was held June 14, and PennCrest Bank’s employees (from left) Wendy Nagle, Connie Hurd, Erica Kopera, Sara Byrne
and Linda DeAngelis volunteered to serve ice cream as a thank you to veterans.



